
 

 
 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

8th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
On Thursday 17th July, we will be walking the children to the Vicarage at 11am, for their wonderful 
farewell picnic, hosted by Rev. Phil. We look forward to having the opportunity to say a fond farewell to 
our friends at the church. 
  
The children will be escorted by staff to ensure the safe journey down Hordle Lane. 
  
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT ALL CHILDREN WILL REQUIRE A PACKED LUNCH ON THE DAY.   
 
If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, please complete this form no later than midday 
Monday 14th July 2025 if you wish to order a school prepared packed lunch.  
 
The ‘Blanket Trip Consent’ covers this trip. You will need to let the school know IN WRITING that your 
child will NOT be attending by Monday 14th July 2025. 
  
We are hoping for lovely weather, so please take the usual precautions for sunshine! 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
The Upper Junior Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

https://forms.gle/fg1Eog9uyYBMTnBh9

	 
	 

